Melissa Houston

Missionary to the Children (817) 395-2553 melijoyh@yahoo.com



Sent Through The
Independent Baptist
Fellowship International
724 N. Jim Wright Frwy.
Fort Worth, TX 76108
817-367-3422

June 2020

Dear Friends,

2020 has been an interesting year! As with the rest of the world, the pandemic has affected our work here in the Rio Grande Valley! We were busy preparing for our Easter drama when everything came to a halt. Unfortunately, we were not able to perform the drama this year. But that just means we will be more prepared next year when I hope we will be able to share the gospel with this dinner drama! Our choir has extra time to prepare as well since they sing several songs in the program. We also had to cancel our physical VBS. But we have the opportunity to do a virtual VBS! Please pray for this, as we will hopefully start on the 13th of July through the 17th. The church kids and their guests will receive a small backpack with the materials for snacks and crafts every day. They will have fun assembling crabs out of pool noodles and sandcastles out of snack foods! Any child who speaks Spanish is invited to attend, though we only have bags for those kids registered for VBS in the Valley. If you would like more information, you can look on my Facebook page or that of the church "Iglesia Bautista Betesda McAllen." We would love to have guests join us to hear about the love of God!

Please keep Bro. Danny and Michelle Jones in your prayers, especially for Michelle's health.

Also, please pray for my health, as a doctor has found an ovarian cyst that is causing me pain. I appreciate all of your prayers and faithful support! My support level has not dropped through these hard times. God is good to keep using all of you, Pastors, church members, family, and friends, in my life! May God richly bless you all!

Please enjoy these photos.

In Christ,

Melissa Houston





Quarantine Mother's Day Parade for Michelle



Virtual VBS Invitation